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April Parent Newsletter
We Are Here For You!
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IF YOU HAVE YET TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD'S

SUPPLIES PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL TO

ARRANGE AN APPOINTMENT. 780-352-4594

April 2020

We are hoping that at this time everyone is safe and maintaining social distancing.

This is a new situation for all of us. As we navigate through the first part of April please be in contact

with your child's teacher. This is how we are going to figure out how to best facilitate learning for your

children. Most of the teachers already have Google Classrooms in place and most students have

already been accessing these classes throughout the year. Teachers have already, sent home student

log in information. We are trying to work on schedules for teachers to be available for google

meetings with students to support their learning. Please ensure you keep the line of communication

open with the teacher, respond to their emails, give them a call, and let them know how things are

going for you. The office is open and we are taking phone calls.

PARENT CLASSROOM

We have set up a parent classroom. The purpose of this classroom is to support you the parents

through this process. If you are interested in this please send an email to sandra.wilson@wrps11 .ca.

or brittanv.ouellette@wrps11 .ca. We will then add you to the classroom and send you the code. You

do need to have a google account in order to join the classroom. The teachers in this classroom are

the Administration, Mrs. Stengel and Mrs. Rogers. We will be posting things to help you through this

difficult time.

PLEASE NEVER HESITATE TO CALL THE

SCHOOL AND TALK TO SOMEONE, YOU ARE

NOT IN THIS BY YOURSELF
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